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To whom it may concern,

This Bill is a concern to me. Too many infringements on human rights already exist and
this proposal is another. These new powers do not reflect the country or the people of
Australia. We do not believe there should be such levels of access to our private
information. Call this to a halt. Hold the introduction until the next election and let the
people show you what they feel about it.

Regards

Corinna Lacey



